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NEWSLETTER
Monday 8th February
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you are all keeping healthy during this time. I know the weather has been very harsh too so please make sure you are all looking after yourselves. I would like to say well done to you all for working so hard with the on line learning and using the packs of work too. I know the staff have been very proud of the children’s efforts. The  OFSTED monitoring we had on the 27th and 28th of January looked at our remote learning and they had only two criteria they base their findings on: one is that the school was providing adequate remote learning the other would have been no they are not. I am proud to say we were seen to provide the appropriate remote learning. I wanted to extend my gratitude to  the staff, children, 
governors and you all for working towards this positive assessment of the school. 
To ensure your children have activities to do over the half term, next week, there will 
addition challenges and work left on Google classroom pages and on the website. There are also guides to live activities where your children can choose what ones they would like to 
explore. We will be returning to the live sessions and will continue to provide work packs, for those who need them, after half term and once the government has decided whether to 
reopen the schools fully we will of course be contacting you for the children’s return.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kindest regards                                                  
 
Lesley Murdoch (Headteacher)
 
 
Writing competition winners.
 
Well done to the winners for their original stories. I really enjoyed reading them and seeing how fantastic your imaginations were.
 
I hope you enjoy your prizes, which are on their way to your home in the post.
 
David O, Rumaysa, Kameelah and Rahim.
 
In this newsletter there is a challenge for the half term. The challenges will also be put on your class google classroom page. I hope you enjoying trying the challenges .
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